
MINUTES 

TIDE Committee 

September 6, 2017 

 

Present:  Janet Oakley, Peter Beck, Archie Livingston, Mickey Van Metre, Marie Bost and 

Charlie Boozer 

 

Absent:  Cameron Andrews 

 

Also present:  Councilman Jerome Kizer 

 

 

The minutes of the July 5, 2017, meeting were approved as read. 

 

There were no department head comments. 

 

Prioritization:   

Susan Hornsby at the July Council meeting asked the TIDE Committee to prioritize beach 

access improvements. 

 

1-A is closed 

29 is closed  

2,4,5,6,7 closed to parking 

3 is golf cart parking only 

 

Janet Oakley commented that it is the goal of the TIDE Committee to reclaim areas and that 

has been done. She asked for recommendations from the committee members.   

 

Mickey Van Metre moved to open beach accesses 1-A, 2, 5, 6, 20 and 29 for the parking of 

vehicles/golf carts on those that can accommodate parking.  Archie Livingston seconded and 

the motion carried unanimously. 

 

Archie Livingston moved to prioritize the beach access improvements with the numbers in 

sequence and stated that it is the goal of the TIDE Committee to strive to open all accesses 

to vehicle parking where possible.  Charlie Boozer seconded and the motion carried 

unanimously. 

 

Burley Lyons Park Wayfinder Signs: 

Charlie Boozer moved to recommend to council for signs to be erected on Jungle Road and 

Palmetto Boulevard for scenic park signs designating the Burley Lyons Park.  Mickey Van 

Metre seconded and the motion carried unanimously. 

 

At the next meeting, the committee will talk about signage for the beach. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 10:40 am. 

 

 

 


